
 
 

 
 

 

Ref: SECTL/2020 – 55                             June 08, 2020 

 

Mr. Arpit Gangwani 
Online Surveillance  
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street,                                                         
MUMBAI – 400 001.        
 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Sub:   Clarification on Price Movement 

   BSE Scrip Code :  532974  

   

With reference to your email L/SURV/ONL/PV/NJ/ 2020-2021 / 2098 dated June 08, 2020 

received by us today i.e. June 08, 2020, we would like to inform you that, there was no price 

sensitive information / announcement (including pending announcement) relating to the Company 

which may have a bearing on the price / volume behaviour in the scrip.  

We would like to emphasize our endeavour to promptly inform the Stock Exchanges about any 

event or information which may have a bearing on the performance / operations of the Company 

as well as price sensitive information as per the disclosure obligations under the SEBI (Listing 

Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For Aditya Birla Money Limited 

 

 

 

Sangeeta Shetty 

Company Secretary 
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